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On 25 February 2025, Ambassador Asazuma together with Ms. Erika Goldson, United Nations 

Population Fund (UNFPA) Country Representative in Namibia visited Osire Refugee Camp, 

in Otjozondjupa Region, to observe UNFPA’s Japan supplementary budget project 

“Leaving No One Behind – Building back better from COVID-19: Restoring dignity and 

reshaping the future for women, girls, men and boys while mitigating GBV and negative 

SRH outcomes”. During the visit, both Ambassador Asazuma and Ms. Erika Goldson had 

engaging conversation with the beneficiary refugees, whereby they expressed their 

happiness on “Sanitary Pad Making Project". 
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Ambassador Asazuma and Ms. Erika Goldson observing the project.  

 

      Ambassador Asazuma and Ms. Goldson (UNFPA) together with the beneficiaries.  


